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Sean Roberts

From: Programme Officer

Subject: FW: statement of common ground

 
 

From: Paul Shaw 

Sent: 24 August 2016 12:37 
To: Programme Officer 

Cc: 'Kev Ryder' 

Subject: statement of common ground 

 
Dear Sean 
I apologise for this late e mail but I have only this morning seen the statement of common ground for the land to the 
West of Stafford SDL. 
 
The reason for writing is to ask you to inform the inspector that it is fatally flawed in that it does not include ST 
MODWEN OR NETWORK RAIL as part of the agreement whose approval would be needed to allow the Western By 
Pass to be implemented. 
 
This document cannot therefore in its present form be taken so as to indicate that the whole scheme can proceed. 
 
This is a fundamental point of which the inspector should be made aware. 
 
Regards 
 
Paul Shaw 
 
Milwood Limited 


